
  

 

This is a copy of the Request for Further Information (RFI) requested by EPA on  

27 April 2022 

 

OFFICIAL 

Applicant: Cement Australia Pty Ltd 

 

Activity site: 353-467 Lorimer Street, Port Melbourne, 3207 

 

Application: APP007913 

 

Our Ref: RFI002031 

 

Summary of Request:  

Submissions 

1. Please provide EPA with responses to the issues or concerns raised in the 2 submissions which are 
attached to this notice. 

 

Request Detail: 

Please provide EPA with responses to the issues raised in submissions from: City of Port Phillip and 
Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions who outline the following concerns:- 

 

1. Please provide information to support the Noise, Vibration and Air Quality studies undertaken are 
sufficient to address the relevant existing and future sensitive interfaces, particularly those nearest in 
the Fishermans Bend Wirraway Precinct. 

2. Please provide a proposed plan to show how operations will comply with EPA Noise Protocol, Including 
ongoing noise monitoring and proposed site controls. 

3. Please provide information to support how proposed development will ameliorate concerns with 
regards to increased truck movements and potential impacts. In particular within Fishermans Bend 
area, use of local roads and access to Westgate freeway. 

 

Attachments: 

Submission 1.pdf 

Submission 2.pdf 

 


